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Subject: Speaking in support of rezoning and the new comprehensive plan

From: Greg Kovas  
Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 3:59 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Radina, Travis <TRadina@a2gov.org>; Ghazi Edwin, Ayesha 
<AGhaziEdwin@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Speaking in support of rezoning and the new comprehensive plan 

Hello, my name is Greg Kovas. I live in ward 3 near the intersection of Packard and Platt. Given that there 
was a meeting of anti development folks in my neighborhood (the door hanger they left made their 
position clear) and that I could not attend to provide a counterbalancing voice, I figure I'd speak to the 
council and commission directly.   

I am in support of changes to the comprehensive plan that aim to increase density, especially close to 
downtown. Due to my location I'm highly likely to be one of those impacted by these changes. I accept 
this and the future minor inconveniences it may bring as part of building and maintaining a better, more 
inviting, and more equitable Ann Arbor. 

Thanks, 
-Greg Kovas


